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Invitation to Participate in Research Study: 

 

STOP-CKD: Spironolactone to Prevent Cardiovascular Events in Early Stage Chronic 

Kidney Disease: A Pilot Trial 

 

Dear [Title and surname], 

 

We are working with the Primary Care Clinical Research and Trials Unit at the University of 

Birmingham on a study that aims to look into the possible benefits of the use of a ‘water-

tablet’, called Spironolactone in patients with early stage chronic kidney disease. We are 

writing to people from the practice to ask for their help and you have been selected as you 

have had a blood test in the past indicating you may have a lowered kidney function.  

 

We would be very grateful if you would read the attached information sheet about the study 

and think about whether you would like to take part.  Please indicate on the response slip 

whether or not you are interested in participating in the main study and/or the interview 

study.  A FREEPOST envelope is enclosed for you to return your response directly to the 

research team at the University. 

 

If you have any questions about the study then you can contact the research team 

directly on 0800 923 0329. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

[Signature] 

 

[Name] 

[Practice Lead GP] 


